
Global Futures Exchange & Trading Co. Inc.  
 
Consob issued a warning on 9th February 2005 that Global Futures Exchange & Trading Co. Inc., 
with registered office in California, is not authorized to provide investment services in Italy in any 
way, including by means of the website: www.globalfutures.com .  
 


